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March 2020 Construction Activity 
Moves into the new building are expected to begin in May. 
 
 

• Furniture move in and set up is underway. 
• Medical equipment installation is scheduled to start in early March. 
• Building utilities and systems, including security systems, are undergoing fine 

tuning and final testing. 
• Interior buildout of the café on the west (Third Street) side of the building is 

scheduled to begin in early March. 
 

• Site work around the building includes planting and installing irrigation, pavers, 
lighting, and site furnishings.  

• Installation of exterior signage is scheduled to continue through March. 
• Construction of the driveway/patient drop off from Illinois Street is scheduled to 

be complete in late March. 
• Activity to build a surface parking lot on adjacent Block 34 includes installation 

of lighting. The lot is scheduled to be complete in mid-April. 
• Construction trailers and materials are being removed from the site. 

 
 
 
 

Please note all dates are subject to change. 
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Questions about the project should go to Block33project@ucsf.edu or 415.502.4010. 
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